"/ CONSULATE GENERAL OF THE PHILIPPINES
Nagoya

e o
RUBLIK, NG PPN

NOTICE OF AWARD

26 September 2022

Sir/Madam,

Please be informed that, upon the recommendation of the Procurement
Committee (PC) of the Consulate General of the Philippines, Nagoya as contained
in its Resolution No. (CVB) 09 - 22, the Consulate General is awarding the contract
for the procurement of a contract for the lease of venue with meals in Fukui
prefecture for the conduct of Post's Team Building Activity and Ocular Visit to Fukui
and Ishikawa on 22-23 October 2022 at the rate of TWO HUNDRED SEVENTY-
ONE THOUSAND SEVEN HUNDRED JAPANESE YEN (JPY271,700) or
approximately ONE HUNDRED TEN THOUSAND PESOS (Php110,000.00) only,
inclusive of taxes and other charges, subject to the Department of Foreign Affairs’
accounting and auditing rules and regulations, and subject to the signing of the
Contract.

Very truly yours,

The Manager
Hotel Fujita Fukui
3-12-20 Ote, Fukui City,
Fukui 910-0005



